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Happy Thanksgiving From The Bennett Village Family!

Dear Residents, Family, & Friends,

This year marks my second holiday here at Bennett and many positive things have transpired over the
past year! Besides the fantastic bonus days of summer we have all enjoyed, | have many things to be
grateful for this Thanksgiving.

First and foremost, | am grateful for the wonderful team of caregivers, employees, and volunteers here
at Bennett Centre. Together, they have demonstrated an exemplary commitment to our residents.
Thank you!

October is fire prevention month, so this serves as a gentle reminder to check smoke detectors,
electrical outlets, and clean out chimneys for those who plan to enjoy a toasty fire this coming winter.
You can learn more great tips at; www.haltonhills.ca/en/residents/fire-safety-and-prevention

Our annual flu shot campaign is just a few days away from launching. On behalf of our Resident Care
and IPAC team, we would like to remind all stakeholders to please get your flu shot, and if you are sick
this winter please avoid visiting Bennett Centre. Help us to keep our residents safe!

Our new Long Term Care home has taken a few steps towards becoming a reality. We recently had our
preliminary drawings approved by the Ministry Technical Team, and work has begun to find a financial
lending partner for this $90 million dollar capital Project. To learn more about how you can support us,
please visit our website at; www.bennettvillage.ca/compassion-and-care-development-campaign

This coming November will mark the beginning of Bennett Village’s fourth Accreditation campaign with
CARF Canada. Keep your eyes out for news, information and our exciting launch event over the coming
weeks. Bennett Village stands for continuous quality care and we are looking forward to show-casing
our exceptional home, services, and people.

November will also see the launch of this year’s Giving Tuesday fundraising and our Annual Holiday
Appeal. Look out for more information on how to donate, and the great ways your donations support
our residents.

Wishing you all the best for a Happy Holiday!
Jeff

Jeff Renaud
CEO Bennett Village
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